
Public Consultation 

Hillside Road  

Traffic Calming 

 

Funding has been allocated by local area 

committee to install traffic calming on 

Hillside Road with the aim of reducing 

vehicle speeds and improving safety for all. 

The proposals include; 

 Speed cushions along Hillside Road 

and Kingsway Avenue at key 

locations. 

 A raised pedestrian crossing (or 

speed table) at the existing crossing 

point outside Air Balloon Hill Primary 

School. The table will provide a flush 

crossing point for pedestrians whilst 

reducing vehicle speeds.  

 Pedestrian and safety improvements 

at two junctions on Hillside Road. 

These junctions are at the A431 (Air 

Balloon Road) and Batten Road. By 

tightening up the junctions, vehicle 

entry speeds should be reduced and 

pedestrians will have a shorter 

crossing distance. The proposals 

include a tree planting at the Batten 

Road junction. 

 

As part of the scheme there will be changes 

to double yellow lining at key locations 

around junctions and crossings, street 

lighting will be reviewed and a small 

number of residential disabled parking 

spaces that are no longer in use will be 

removed. 
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If you have any comments, please 
contact Bristol City Council’s Road 
Safety & Local Engineering Team by  
27th October  2021 through the 
Bristol City Council Consultation Hub 
(see below).  
 
Bristol.citizenspace.com/ 
 
Or via Email:  
 
highways.traffic@bristol.gov.uk 
 
Please quote Reference: 
RS20009  Hillside Road in all 
responses. 
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